Camden Physical Activity Inclusion Fund- Frequently Asked Questions

When is the deadline for this fund?

This funding stream is open on a continual basis as some deadlines can be restrictive
especially for people in voluntary or part time roles. We encourage local groups to apply and
we acknowledge that time is a precious resource so we are able to wait for your application.

UPDATE: We are currently closed for applications and will be reopening in April 2020.
How much funding is available?

Each group can apply for up to £1,500 and as per the Criteria this can be as part of a bigger
project. If you are accessing additional funding we would like to know specifically where the
potential Camden Physical Activity Inclusion Fund money will be going to in your project
budget.

Can the fund be used to finance a job role that improves physical activity?

This fund cannot be used to purely finance a job role. We are happy to review applications
that include reasonable staff costs as part of the overall finances.

Is applying for additional funding or sponsorship sustainable?

We do not consider an additional funding application or to seek a sponsor as sustainable. We
encourage projects to consider ways to save money that can make it more sustainable. If you
are regularly paying for venue hire, potentially you can use a free communal space, although
please note this may require local council permission. If you have a mix of users you could
adopt a donation scheme where the participants pay what they think the activity is worth. If
you paying high coaching fees you could consider upskilling a participant or local volunteer
to lead the activity in the future.

I have submitted my application but I have not received a response?

Due to a high number of applications throughout a continuous time frame there were some
delays with our response time. If you were affected we apologise for any inconvenience. As
we move forward we will be reviewing ways to improve the application process and speed of
communication. For applications after January 24" 2020 there will be a significant wait as
they will not be considered until April 2020.

I have been awarded the grant how do | receive money?

If you have been successful in your application we will inform you of the how you will
receive the money as there are a few different methods. At this point you can also expect an
estimated timeline for that transaction.

For any additional questions please contact CAMDENPAIF@GLL.ORG or your
application lead.
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